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March 31, 2016 

Hand Delivered 

Marty Rutherford, Acting Commissioner 
Department of Natural Resources 
550 W 71t1. Ave., Suite 1400 
Anchorage,AK. 99501 

Reference: Prudhoe Bay Unit Plans of Development 
DNR Request for Additional Information 

Dear Acting Commissioner Rutherford, 

BP Exploration (Alaska) Inc. 
900 East Benson Boulevard 
P.O. Box 196612 
Anchorage, Alaska 99519-6612 
(907) 561-5111 

DEPARTMENT OF
NATURAL RESOURCES

MAR 3 lt2016 

COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE 
ANCHORAGE 

In response to letter of January 14, 2016, BP Exploration (Alaska) Inc., as the Operator of the 
Prudhoe Bay Unit, provides Attaclunents 1 and 2, in response to the request for additional 
information in connection with the annual Unit Plans of Development for the IPA. 

The information in the Attaclunents is commercially sensitive and confidential Prudhoe Bay Unit 
information, and we request that the Alaska Department of Natural Resources keep this data 
confidential as provided in the Prudhoe Bay Unit Agreement and AS 38.05.035(a)(8), 11 AAC 
82.810 and other applicable law. 

Any questions can be directed to the undersigned or to Caroline Bajsarowicz at 564-4314, 
bajsarcj@bp.com 

Sincerely, 
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- Scott Digert� 
Reservoir Management Manager 
Alaska Reservoir Development, BPXA 
564-4480 

Cc: H. Jamieson, ExxonMobil Alaska, Production Inc. 
E. Reinbold, CPAI 
J. Schultz, CPAI 
P. Ayer, Chevron USA 
C. Wyatt, BPXA 
C. Bajsarowicz, BPXA 
D. Richmond, BPXA 


